
We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God’s self-revelation is made complete in the Father, the 
Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers and presence make our worship service more complete. We pray that you 
may be strengthened and nourished as our community is enriched and uplifted by your presence among us. If you come 
as a visitor, we pray you will leave as a friend. Please sign our guest book. 
 

QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD’S WORD FOR YOU 

• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your United Thank Offering box.  
 
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• The Mission Plate donations for August will go to West Street School to help with needed school supplies.     
•The Daughters of the King will meet on Wednesday, August 19 @ 4pm in the Parish Hall.   
•Community Yard Sale – Saturday, August 15 - Reserve a table now - inside or outside 10 x 10 spot is $10. 
Registrations available on the Narthex table.  Deadline 8/11. 

•Community Bluegrass Worship - Gather, worship, and participate while hearing great bluegrass music performed by 
local musicians. Sunday, August 23rd, 3:00pm, Southbridge Common Pavilion.  Free will offering will benefit 
FoodShare.   Refreshments to be offered after worship. 
•Southwick Zoo – Catholic Charities is offering a free trip to the Southwick Zoo in Mendon MA!  Zoo admission and 
transportation provided.  August 29.  $5 reservation fee per family refunded on the day of the trip.  Call 508-765-5936 
to reserve a spot by August 12.  All youth must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. 
 

CLASS INFORMATION: 

•Yoga Time will not meet in July and August.  Classes will resume in September. 

 
WALKING THE NEIGHBORHOOD 

We will once again be walking the neighborhood on Monday, August 10 at 6:30 pm -  won’t you join the vestry and 
take a stroll in the neighborhood?   See what our neighbors see, experience what they experience.  Let us see for 

ourselves how the church, how the building, how we fit into this neighborhood.  We will use the same 5, 1.5 mile 
routes we used last year.  At least 2 or 3 people will walk together and have a list of questions to answer about what 
they see and experience.  The only conversation with “strangers” will be in passing a greeting of welcome!  Please 

wear clothing and shoes suitable for a nice evening walk.  Afterwards we will share impressions, experiences, 
observations, and partake of refreshments!  Routes and the questions will be posted on the Holy Trinity Episcopal 

Church notice board at the beginning of August.  Please talk with Fr. Richard or Tamsin if you have any questions.  We 
look forward to your joining us Walk the Neighborhood. 

 


